
August 25, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,
We are about to embark on a special time of prayer and study as we prepare your

child for the Sacrament of Confirmation. The preparation for the Sacrament is a sacred
time which allows the candidate to grow in their relationship with the Lord. At the same
time, it will help the candidate affirm his/her faith. Through the openness and grace of the
Sacrament, the candidate will become a better Catholic.

While the benefits of the Sacrament directly affect the candidate, it has the
potential to positively affect the community. It is an opportunity for the families of our
day school and PSR school to walk with the candidate and with our parish family. It is
also an opportunity for all of us to grow in our Catholic faith!

You are an integral part of this period of preparation and your active participation
is vital. Thus, we need your attendance, as well as the Confirmation candidate, at our
Orientation Meeting for Confirmation on Wednesday, September 22, 2021. Our meeting
will help you to know how you can participate in the Confirmation process. We will also
review the important dates related to Confirmation. We will meet in the school cafeteria
at 6:30 P.M. At this time masks are optional but Social Distancing is requested for the
meeting.

If you have additional questions or concerns before or after the meeting, please feel
free to contact M. Dodson at mdodson@leothegreat.org or call at: 216-661-2120, ext.
221.

It is truly our privilege to journey with you and your child as we prepare for the
Sacrament of Confirmation. May God bless you!

On behalf of the “Spirit Team,”
M. Dodson
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